
 

 

June 20, 2007 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Yvan Sylvestre 

District of Central Saanich 

1903 Mount Newton Cross Road 

Saanichton, BC V8M 2A9 

 

Re: Extension of Water Line – Bryn Rd 

 

We are three farms requesting approval to access the municipal water line on Bryn Road. This 

will involve extending the water line about 200 meters to the end of Bryn Road.  See attached 

drawing. 

 

This request is based on the need for a more stable water supply that will be used to support an 

expanding vineyard that supplies grapes to a local winery, vegetable crops, new pastures for 

sheep, and improved hayfield production to support horse boarding and riding operations. 

 

We recently submitted a request for financial assistance from the Farm Water Supply Expansion 

Program, sponsored by the British Columbia Agriculture Council and the federal government.  

We expect to receive a response to this request by mid July and, by that time, hope to receive 

Central Saanich approval to proceed with the water line extension this summer. 

  

Thank you for considering this request. 

 

 

Truly yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jerry Mussio, Sharon Mussio 

Mussio Vineyard 

6202 Bryn Road 

 

  

Elizabeth Dunn, John Cochran 

Willow Farm 

6202 Bryn Road 

 

  

Walter Totten, Cathy Totten 

Hidden Ridge Farm-Stables 

6328 Bryn Road 

 


